## Information Letter no. 29-2013

Dear Member Federations,

as you can see already on our website under "Calendar" we finally have achieved a compromise for next year's European U-23 Championships in Tbilisi (GEO). Today we received the o.k. from the President of the Georgian Fencing Federation.

The event will now take place from 24 to 28 June 2014, nearly two weeks after the European Senior Championships in Strasbourg (FRA). This date avoids some collision with FIE world cups and grand prix tournaments and also guarantees an excellent condition of the Georgian Fencing Federation.

We hope that many federations will participate in Tbilisi. The EFC is also considering to include this championship into the U-23 Circuit and determine the winner of this Circuit in Tbilisi with the recognition of a diploma and some prize coupon.

With best regards,

Max W.F. Geuter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info
www.eurofencing.info